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We are, as a gesture of good-will, forwarding the rirle to our Arms 
Service Division for thorough cleaning and re-testing at no-charge 
to you, in the hopes that your faith in the rifle will be restored, 
as the incident you experienced was caused by conditions beyond our 
control. 

We strongly recommend, that in the future, any work performed on the 
rifle should be done by a Remington Recommended Gunsmith. We are en­
closing a list or our Warranty Repair Stations for possible future 
reference. 

Thank you for allowing us the opportunity to examine your rifle and 
report our findings. 

JAS:tpp 
encl. 

Sincerely, 

d.a#ttc 
Stekl, Supervisor 

Product Service 
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